
WASTE & RECYCLING 
COLLECTIONS 

DURING CORONAVIRUS OUTBREAK 

Staff absences and social distancing 
measures mean some bin collections are 

currently subject to change. 

Garden waste collections are suspended 
from Friday 27 March and food waste       

collections are now fortnightly (with your 
general waste collection). 

Our aim is to focus on general waste and               
recycling collections but please note these 

may not always happen to schedule. 

Your patience is appreciated. Thank you. 
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Sign up for free email updates at derbyshiredales.gov.uk/enewsreg 


